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Peter Tam, Project Manager
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 014-B21
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 February 10,1995

Dear Mr. Tam,

I am the Southeastern Regional Campaigner for the
Greenpeace Energy Campaign. My region covers 13 states.
My main priority is to work on helping raise the awareness
and support for renewable fuels and energy conservation and
efficiency as a solution to meet the Tennessee Valley
Authority service area's future energy needs. In light of this
priority, the licensing of Watts Bar I and other nuclear power
plants is of critical importance to our campaign.

Greenpeace has over 20,000 members in Tennessee alone
and our supporters have made the licensing of Watts Bar and
the TVA Integrated Resource Plan a very high priority for 1995
and 1996. We would therefore like to be placed on the
distribution list of people who get NRC information about the
licensing of Watts Bar I. Please send information, meeting
notices and reports to:

Beth Zilbert, Energy Campaigner
Greenpeace
20 13th Street, NE
Atlanta, Georgia 30309
(404)876-6477

Thank you very much for your help and cooperation.
Please feel free to contact me with questions at any time.
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